COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
Enclosurese.

25th Jamary, 1939

Dear Sirs,

with reference to recent correspondence
regarding the Refrigerating Installation proposed for
Messrse Jsls Thompson & Sons' Yard No.588, I have to acquaint
you that Messrs. Gregson & Coe Ltde, of this City, have
now submitted plans and specification of the proposed
insulation, and I send herewith, for your information,
a copy of a letter which has to-day been addressed to the
Firm in regard to the approval of the same.

Coples of the plans and specification
are also enclosed.

I shall be glad if you will forward
to this Office plans showing the proposed draining
arrangements and type of scuppers in the ref rigerated
spaces.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Secretaryes

SUNDERLANDe

loZal D30k




